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Subject:  DES: Ballston Garage  

Related Department(s):  DES, DMF,  

FY 2025 Proposed Capital Budget 

CIP Work Session 
The following information is provided in response to a request made by Ms. Cunningham;  
at the work session on 06/11/2024, regarding the following question: 

  

Could the first floor of the Ballston Garage be used to park buses? 

**************************************************************************************************** 

After an examination of the Ballston Garage it was determined that the garage cannot 
accommodate bus parking. A typical bus exceeds 11 feet in height. The lowest ceiling 
height in the garage is 6.5’ at the entrance. Once on the first floor, the clearance to the 
structural elements (beams etc.) ranges from 6.5’ to 9.5’ throughout the first floor.  
Further, there are pipes and other low hanging obstacles below the structural elements 
in certain areas that further reduce the clearance.   

 

 
Picture of the garage entrance 


